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April 2, 2019

Adian Quigley
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Re:  Public Records Request — Burlington College

Dear Mr. Quigley:

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated April 1, 2019. Pursuant to

1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional
time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous
amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single request.

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michelle Anderson

Assistant Attorney General

Chief, General Counsel and
Administrative Law Division

Electronically Transmitted



From: Pettrey, Lisa

To: "Aidan Quigley"

Cc: Anderson, Michelle

Bcc: Mishaan, Jessica

Subject: Public Records Request

Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:32:00 AM
Attachments: 2019 04 03 Anderson 10 day letter to Quialey.pdf

Mr. Quigley, please see attached letter from Assistant Attorney General Michelle Anderson.

Lisa Pettrey-Gill, RP® | Paralegal |l

Office of the Attorney General | Civil Division
109 State Street, 3rd Floor

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

802.828.1105 |lisa.pettrey@vermont.gov
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